
31 July 2025 

Calvary Netball Primary Schools Cup Trials 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Primary Schools Cup is a Netball tournament specifically organised to cater to primary schools 
throughout Queensland. It is convened by Netball Queensland annually in September. In 2025 we are 
blessed to have the competition hosted in our local area. The details of the competition are as follows. 

• Date: Saturday 20 - Sunday 21 September (first weekend of school holidays)
• Venue: Underwood Park Netball Association, Rochedale South.
• Cost: $60 per player.
• Transport: families are responsible for all transport.

The competition guidelines allow each school to enter a maximum of two teams. At present we are 
looking to enter two Calvary teams open to students across both our Carbrook and Springwood 
Campuses. Trial and selection details are as follows: 

• Trial Registration Form: Complete by Thursday 7 August using the link or QR code below.
• Trial: 3:45-4:45pm, Thursday 14 August at Calvary Springwood Campus. 161 Dennis Road,

Springwood.
• Selections: Parents will be notified via email if your child has been selected for a team.
• Training: For selected students there will be a minimum of 3 training sessions in Week 8,9,10

of Term 3 (1-19 September). Dates, time and locations will be confirmed after selection and
will be organised to cater for students from both campuses.

If you require any further information, please email your 
campus Sports Coordinator: 
• Springwood - Tim.McInnes@calvarycc.qld.edu.au. 
• Carbrook – Brendon.linning@calvarycc.qld.edu.au 

Yours in Sport, 

Tim McInnes and Brendon Linning 
Junior PE & Sports Coordinators 

Trial Registration Form 
https://forms.office.com/r/dLNKCmag94 
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